
MINUTES 
Workshop on NW 146th Street 

Project Design Options 
May 12, 2022 

6:30 P.M. 
Government Center 

6601 Main Street 
Miami Lakes, Florida 33014 

1. Call to Order: 

Meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. 

Present at the workshop were: Town Manager Edward Pidermann; Deputy Town Manager Tony 

Lopez; Public Works Director Carlos Acosta; Public Works Engineer Omar Santos; Chief 

Technology and Innovation Office German Cure; Town Clerk Gina M. Inguanzo; Deputy Town 

Clerk Victoria Martinez; and Deputy Town Attorney Lorenzo Cobiella. No one from the Town 

Council was present. 

2. Moment of Silence: 

None. 

3. Pledge of Allegiance: 

None. 

4. Public Comments: 

None. 

5. Items for Discussion: 

Public Works Engineer, Omar Santos presented the item and explained the project would be in the 

Southwest area of the town, by Barbara Goleman Senior High School and the West Lakes 

Community. It will be located along NW 146th street from NW 87111 Avenue and terminating on 

NW 89th A venue. 

Mr. Rafael Lagos, Chief Engineer for the project explained in depth the two design options for this 

project. Mr. Lagos provided information on the number oflanes along with their width, sidewalks, 

median, and the bike path for both options regarding the NW 146th Street Project. Alternative # 1 

has a smaller median and the bike lanes on the north side of the street going westbound. Alternative 

#2 has a wider median to place bike lanes in the middle of the street as well as more landscaping. 



Through an operational study, it was determined that with either option, three lanes is sufficient 

and will accommodate traffic flow. Residents from the town then provided feedback on the project 

and gave input on which option they prefer for the area. 

Public Works Director, Carlos Acosta and Public Works Engineer, Omar Santos answered 

questions posed by the attending public. 

6. Adjournment: 

This meeting was adjourned at 7: 15 p.m. 

Approved this 14th day of June 2022. 

Attest: 


